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PdMA is Here
Throughout the COVID-19 outbreak the health of our employees and customers continues to be of the utmost importance to us 
as we adhere to all state and federal guidelines. Our manufacturing levels remain at full capacity, and our technical support 
team will continue to be available during and after this crisis. For those working from home or finding more time on the 
computer, this might be an opportunity to reach out for help with MCEGold® software navigation, test equipment operation, or 
for guidance with data analysis. If you’re looking to increase your case study awareness ,take a moment to visit our website 
www.pdma.com or the PdMA YouTube channel https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-cUONWaudkKReNwC0PPXMQ for a 
large variety of case studies from rotor anomalies to high resistance connections.

We hope you and your family stay healthy. If you need anything, please don’t hesitate to contact PdMA or your local 
representative (https://www.pdma.com/PdMA-representatives.php)

PdMA Corporation
813-621-6463
pdma@pdma.com
techsupport@pdma.com

You are invited to submit an Electric Motor Testing Tip of your own and receive a free PdMA® mug or hat if we publish it! 
Contact Lou at 813-621-6463 ext. 166 or lou@pdma.com.
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